

## Mudeford Infants

Website: www.mudefordinf.dorset.sch.uk

email: office@mudefordinf.dorset.sch.uk Telephone: 01202 488142

Newsletter Number 14 21/12/18

Hello everyone,



## Happy retirement

A fond farewell to Janet Roberts who has worked tirelessly for over 30 years at our school. On behalf of all the staff we would like to thank her very much for all that she has done and wish her all the best for the years ahead.

**Reception Parents**- Over Christmas, please could you save any card-board/cereal/small boxes or junk modelling materials for the children in Reception to use to support their learning after the holidays. Thank you.

**Christmas Jumper Day**— thank you for your donations which raised £50 for Save the children.

**Recycling**— We are now accepting crisp packets in school for recycling as well as biscuit and cracker wrappers. Please see the accompanying flyers for information regarding which packaging is accepted.

We at Mudeford Infants School would like to wish all our families a very merry Christmas and a happy New Year. The children have been amazing this term and it is an absolute pleasure to see how much they've learnt and the effort they have put in. It's a very well earned rest!



Best wishes

**Daniel Pope** 

Headteacher

## Coming Up...

**Return to school** Monday 7th January. **Staff training day** Friday 25th January. **Parent Consultations** w/c Monday 11th February.

**Spring half term** w/c Monday 18th February.

Return to school Monday 25<sup>th</sup> February. Easter Holiday begins Monday 8<sup>th</sup> April. Return to school Tuesday 23<sup>rd</sup> April. May Day Monday 6<sup>th</sup> May. Summer Half term w/c Monday 27<sup>th</sup> May.

Return to school Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> June. Staff Training Day Friday 14th

Last day of term Tuesday 23<sup>rd</sup> July.

## **Attendance**

Week commencing Monday 19th November 96.7%

Best Classes are Otters and Owls with 100%

Remember our school expectation is 100%.

All holiday requests will be unauthorised.

The school day begins at 8:45am with registration at 8:55am. Please do not be late.

Our governing body are as follows:

Caroline Watkins, Chair, Daniel Pope, Carly Butler, Emma Bollard, Frank Paines, John Churchill, Mark Colley, Fiona Sawdon, Karl Stark, Oliver Whittaker, Fran Giles, David Mullett and Clare Fox, Clerk. If you wish to contact them directly please email governors@mudefordinf.dorset.sch.uk